
NEWSLETTER 
Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  8th February ,  2019 

Attendance this week 

Barn Owl  93.18%      Oak 85% 

Tawny Owl  94.5%   Acorn 99.17% 

Owlets   97.6%    

Dates for your  Diary     

February                              

13th  Federation Day (KS1 TMB, KS2 

  Hilgay).                 

15th Year 6 Maths Masterclass     

18th to 22nd Half Term (Sch closed)    

25th  Children return to school    

26th Volleyball (both)     

28th Football Tournament Yr 5/6 

March 

 4th Family Café 1:30 TMB                   

5th  Family Café 1:30 Hilgay                  

5th       Parents Evening TMB 3:30-7pm   

7th  World Book Day (both)        

7th  Parents Evening Hilgay 3:15- 

  7pm (Owlets 2 - 7pm)                   

8th  Volleyball KS2         

11th Science Week       

12th  Storytelling Assembly (TMB)         

13th  Storytelling Assembly (Hil)   

15th Comic Relief        

15th Sleepover (TMB) details follow    

22nd Sleepover (Hil) details follow      

28th Hi 5 Netball Lynnsport    

April 

1st  Netball  tournament      

2nd Football tournament      

4th  Tri-Golf              

8th-22nd School Closed -  Easter            

23rd  School re-opens 

We Love Maths    This week please   

complete Activity 9 and return the signed book 

to school on Tuesday 12th  February, 2019 

Matchbox  
Winners. 

Wow, it’s amazing how 
many objects you can fit in 

a matchbox! 

Well done to Nikolas (160), Jack (159),          Ashden (128) 

Roan (123) and Victoria (93) 

The money raised for our Number Day reached £100.  This will be  
donated to the NSPCC.                                                                     
On NSPCC day we invited   Buddy and his friend into Assembly.  
They taught the children about Internet safety and taking care of 
yourself and others.  They then went to each class to do small work 
shops appropriate to their age. This gave the children the chance to  
ask questions. 

Netball Hi 5 Tournament     

Ashden, Annabelle, Lara,    

Kelsey, Abbey, Matilda, Kiera, Archie V 

and Roan represented the Federation at 

a Hi 5  Netball tournament at the Down-

ham Centre.  They worked well  together, 

and despite losing a few 

games were really 

proud to have taken 

part and showed great 

sportsmanship.  

Music           
Unfortunately we did not have 

enough interest for the Wood-

wind tuition, however many of 

you ticked the Guitar box.  We 

have spoken to a Ukele and 

guitar instructor and we will be 

sending out a letter next week 

with all the details. 


